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October 31, 2020 
 

This statement is being issued jointly by the Millersburg Area School District and Upper Dauphin Area 

School District.  Today, the Upper Dauphin Area School District was notified by the Pennsylvania 

Department of Health that a student-athlete from an opposing school, who participated in a recent 

varsity football game against Upper Dauphin Area, has a confirmed case of novel coronavirus (COVID-

19).  

Based on recommendations from the Pennsylvania Department of Health, the school districts have 

decided to cancel the varsity football game scheduled for October 31st against Newport.  Members of 

the Upper Dauphin Area Varsity Football Team that have been identified as close contacts will be 

notified by the Department of Health Contact Tracers and will be quarantining at home based on the 

Department of Health recommendations. 

The Millersburg Area School District and Upper Dauphin Area School District will continue to work 

closely with and follow the Department of Health’s guidance and recommendations regarding COVID-19.  

The health and safety of students and staff remain our highest priority. 

 

 

 


